The Hampton County Library is excited to announce the
return of our summer reading programs. This year
things will be a little different but you’re sure to have a
blast. Due to covid we are not allowed to have large
groups at one time. We will have individual story time.
There will be special programming every Tuesday,
Wednesday, and Thursday from 11:00 am - 3:00 pm.
You do not have to register for programs, just show up!
Children 12 and under must be accompanied by a
parent or guardian. Please follow the calendar schedule
and make the library part of your summer. You may
begin signing up June 1%. Everyone who signs up will
receive a tote bag and other goodies. Each week when
you check out books you will get a special surprise as a

way of saying thanks for being such a great reader! We
can’t wait to see you. If you have any questions please
call 803-943-7528. The calendar is listed on the back.

Thank You,
Hampton County Library Manager
Chrissy Cook



